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780 Third Avenue, Suite 1101
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Tel: (212)508-5460 + Fax:(212)508-5461

Ms. Chaney Adams

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
November 23, 2016

Dear Ms. Adams:

I am contacting you from Kyodo News, which is Japan’s largest new wire service, with over 30
million subscribers worldwide and publications in Japanese, English, Chinese and Korean, to
request an interview with Governor Haley, who has been selected as the next U.S. Ambassador
to the United Nations.

As a prominent voice in Asia and beyond, and in covering the United Nations extensively, I
would appreciate having the opportunity to present her viewpoints and experiences to our

Japanese and other global readers at her earliest convenience a feature article we would like to
publish.

Specifically, we would like to ask the Governor about the views and insights she brings to the
post as the third U.S. Ambassador in a row who is a woman and will hold a cabinet level
position.

Given her expertise as the Governor of a large American state that has grappled with numerous
issues, we would like to hear how she intends to bring her experiences to the forefront of
multilateral diplomacy at the U.N.

Although based in New York, we would be willing to travel to any location that would be
convenient for her.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and cooperation and look forward to hearing
back from you shortly.

Sincerely,

Ryohei Takagi — > 7
U.N. Correspondent \’/W //\r\ ﬂ /f
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